
 

August 4, 2021 

COMMUNITY UPDATE 

Visitation Suspended 

 

Good afternoon.  We are sending this information to you in an effort to keep you aware of 

situations impacting your loved ones.   

A staff member who was not in the building called and reported that he was not feeling well, and 

was tested outside the facility. The staff member tested positive for COVID-19. The staff 

member is an activity aid and is fully vaccinated. 

Teresian House policy requires that any member of the workforce testing positive will be 

ineligible to return to work until they have completed a period of quarantine and document a 

negative COVID test prior to returning.  

Outbreak testing is being conducted on Camel Gardens and visitation on that unit (west & east) 

is temporarily suspended, as required by New York State Department of Health.  

Visitation on the unaffected units is temporarily suspended until outbreak testing is completed. 

Please continue to practice infection control measures (hand washing, social distancing and 

wearing a mask). 

We continue to maintain all infection control protocols to protect the safety and well-being of 

our residents. 

Sincerely, 

 

 Frank K. Yeboah, Administrator. 

  

 


